

Hereford Cathedral Junior School

28 Castle Street Hereford HR1 2NW

Telephone 01432 363511

Mr Tim Brown BA Head of Humanities enquiry@herefordcs.com

www.herefordcs.com

Monday 4th June 2018

Dear Parents,

Re: YEAR 5 TRIP TO ELAN VALLEY - Monday 25th June 2018

Having had to postpone the trip earlier in the year, our Year 5 pupils will now be going to visit the Elan Valley reservoirs as part of our Humanities studies about water on Monday 25th June. The focus of our visit is the history of the dams, the supply of safe drinking water and hydro-electricity, which includes a tour inside one of the dams.

The cost of the trip is £11.00, therefore please enclose a cheque for this amount made payable to 'Hereford Cathedral School' or alternatively please make contact with Mat Madeley via m.madeley@herefordcs.com if you wish to pay via ParentPay.

There is a gift shop at Elan and pupils may bring up to £5 spending money. Pupils should be delivered to Broad Street at 8.30am for the coach to leave promptly at 8.45am and we will be back at school at 4.30pm for collection from 28 Castle Street. Choristers will travel by mini-bus after their morning practice and will return ahead of the coach in time for their after school commitments. Pupils should wear their school tracksuits. A packed lunch will be provided for the trip.

Please sign and return the consent form below and return it by Monday 11th June. We will use medical information and contact details collected at the start of the school year. Please ensure that you have provided us with any updates to this information.

YEAR 5 TRIP TO ELAN VALLEY - Monday 25th June 2018

Yours sincerely,

Mr T Brown

Signed: _____

I give my permission for ______ to go on the Humanities trip to Elan Valley on Monday 25th June. I enclose a cheque for £11 made payable to 'Hereford Cathedral School' or alternatively will arrange to make payment via ParentPay.

_____ Date: ____